2017 Annual Meeting Highlights

Conducted May 5th and May 6th at the Courtyard Marriott in Santa Fe

- Board of Directors sworn in for a 4-year term 2017-2021
 - Susan Biernacki (from Albuquerque)
 - Isabel Clendenin (from Albuquerque)
 - o Patricia French (from Albuquerque)
 - Wayne Lucero (from Estancia)
 - Joseph Luna (from Estancia)
- New Board Leadership; Executive Officers
 - o **President**, Joel Pafford
 - o 1st Vice President, Isabel Clendenin
 - o **2**nd **Vice President**, Patricia French
 - Secretary, Stephanie Goodrich
 - o **Treasurer**, Joseph Luna
- Winners of the Raffle
 - o **Susan Griffith** won the Silver and Turquoise Bolo Tie
 - o Joan Lovekin won the Silver and Turquoise Squash Blossom

Congratulations to our new Board of Directors, our new Leadership and the winners of our Raffle!! Our upcoming Summer Newsletter will give a more detailed report of our 2017 Annual meeting.